

IMPORTANT PATIENT NOTICE

August 28, 2025

Non-Emergent Medical Transportation Services at Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital

Beginning Tuesday, September 2, 2025, all Non-Emergent Medical Transportation Services (MTS) patient pickup and drop-off services will relocate to the main lobby entrance of Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital.

For your convenience, Transportation Staff will also relocate from the Café area and be available near the Customer Service desk at the main entrance to assist you with any transportation needs.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact a member of the Non-Emergent Medical Transportation team at (602) 528-1384.